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August 14, 2023

To: Paul Layer, Vice President of Academics, Students, and Research

From: Jennifer Ward, Chair of Faculty Alliance

Re: Extension of the Employee Tuition Waiver pilot program and regulation change

In response to your memo of July 31, 2023, the Faculty Alliance has reviewed your request to
revise Regulation R04.06.010 Employee Education Benefits. This proposal to remove academic
year and semester credit limits on tuition waivers for employees is a welcome change – it has full
Faculty Alliance support. We look forward to reviewing the revised language and fiscal analysis.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Ward
AY24 Chair, Faculty Alliance

CCs: Ronnie Houchin, Staff Alliance Chair
Luke Fulp, UA CFO
Memry Dahl, UA CHRO
Kerynn Fisher UA Special Assistant to the President
Amanda Wall, UAF AVC for Financial & Business Services
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